St. Mary's C of E Primary School 'With God All Things Are Possible.' Matthew 19:26



Dream, Believe, Achieve!

24th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

School will be open to Parents and Carers on Wednesday 26th June from 3.15-4.15pm so that you can look at your child's work with them. This will be in place of the Open Evening we usually run following your child's school report.

Reports will go out on Wednesday 3rd July. If you wish to discuss your child's report with their class teacher a telephone appointment can be arranged via the school office. Details will be sent out with your child's report.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Wednesday.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Ayres

Headteacher



St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









